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			Cooper’s Glen Music Festival Discussion
 
The GLAMA Board of Directors is seeking input regarding Cooper’s Glen Music Festival.
Many of you contributed to our request for donations issued last fall and we are extremely grateful for your generosity.  We received support from the Irving S. Gilmore Foundation, the Harold and Grace Upjohn Foundation along with corporate sponsorship from Bell’s Brewing and in kind support from Galloup Guitars and Portage Printing.  In addition to ticket sales, other funding was obtained from our program ad sponsors. Our team of loyal volunteers again stepped up to help with ticket sales, door monitoring, set-up, tear down, and several other tasks.  Thank you all for your support!
We have a meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 8, 2018 from 5:30 to 7:00PM at the Kalamazoo Public Library.  It will precede our monthly Slow Jam which runs from 7:00 – 8:30PM.
Kalamazoo Public Library
3rd Floor Van Deusen Room
315 S. Rose St., Downtown Kalamazoo, MI
The meeting is open to all interested in brainstorming ideas for the future of Cooper’s Glen Music Festival.  Although we met our budget needs this year by moving to a single day, the number of attendees decreased and fewer guest rooms were booked at the Radisson.   We maintained a smaller performer budget. We need to have a higher percentage of our festival budget covered by ticket sales. Winter weather has been a significant concern for us during the month of February and this year we also had an outbreak of flu during the festival time, possibly contributing to the decrease in attendance. We are considering changing the date and possibly the venue.   
This will be a serious and important discussion involving the future of Cooper’s Glen.  Ideas and input are welcome but so are action plans and assistance in accomplishing what is suggested.  The reward of being involved in producing Cooper’s Glen is very satisfying!
Questions to ponder:  
What do you like/dislike about the Radisson?
What other venues should be considered?
When should the festival happen?
What do you like/dislike about performance times, number of acts, workshops, ticket pricing and purchase including Brown Paper Ticket and our outlet music stores, Broughton and Marshall Music?
What are other sources of funding including corporate and grants?  
Would you be willing to help raise more funding or write grants?
Would individual concerts be preferred over a festival?
 We look forward to your input.  
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Thank-you,
 
GLAMA Board of Directors
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